
New Basketball 
and Tennis 
Courts!!
The Town of Capitol Heights will be repairing and 
reconstructing the basketball and tennis courts 
in the Town. As such, ALL courts (except 
Larchmont park) will be closed effective 
immediately. We anticipate all courts will be 
repaired by late September. At that time, we will 
formally announce the re-opening of all courts. 
We ask for your assistance as we complete 
renovations to provide you , our valued residents, 
with quality sports courts. We thank you in 
advance for your cooperation and assistance. 

If you see trespassers on the sites, please 
contact the Police at (301) 352-1200 or 
tipline@capitolheightsmd.com


